Police in the parks!

The Bethlehem Gadfly Police August 29, 2020
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THANK YOU BETHLEHEMII!

The Bethlehem Police Department would like to THANK all the kids and parents that participated
in the City's Health and Parks Departments “Fun and Fitness™ programs,

This was a great opportunity to meet Bethlehem Police Officers, shares stones, ice pops, ask
questions and have some fun with first responders. From feedback | received, we believe the kids
and parents thoroughly enjoyed the events, along with all the officers and others.

Because of state restrictions due to COVID-19, we were not able to do many of our summer

programs with the various communities in the City. We hope in summer of 2021, we can all get
back to normal with our summer programs in full swing.

On behalf of the all the men and women of the Bethlehem Police Department, THANK YOU to all

the kids, parents, supporters, sponsors, and city employees that made these “Fun and Fitness”
programs a success,

Mark A. DiLuzio
Chief of Police
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